
OK.	Let’s	try	something	else….	
	
	

	
	

Cinching	the	2012	Lansdowne	Spittoon	—	jointly	
	
Greetings	Wayfarer	sailors,	
	
We	are	planning	cruises	a	new	way!	Go	to	the	Cruising	Arm	of	the	US	Wayfarer	Association.	
From	there	go	to	the	related	cruise	event	forums.	Have	a	look.	
	

• get	on	board	with	just	your	email	address	in	about	15	seconds	
• find	all	the	relevant	information	in	one	place	
• add	your	comments	–	discuss	issues	in	a	“conversational”	way	
• include	yourself	–	“follow”	an	event	to	get	notified	of	new	activity	

	
These	forums	present	event	planning	discussions	clearly	and	make	sure	that	the	information	is	
getting	to	the	people	who	want	it.	You	can	insert	your	comments	where	they	make	the	most	
sense.	The	“new	information”	notices	sent	to	you	relate	to	only	the	events	you	choose	and	are	
limited	and	meaningful.		
	
They’re	your	events,	your	discussions,	your	plans	–	just	like	before	with	email,	but	I	promise	
you,	it’s	easier	and	way	better	than	email.	That’s	the	whole	point.		

The	next	time	you	communicate	about	Wayfarer	cruising,	use	these	forums.	
	
Authorized	(optimistically)	by	your	USWA	Cruising	Secretary,	
USWA	Vice	Commodore,	as	well	as	multi-time	nominee	
and	one-time	joint	winner	of	the	Lansdowne	Spittoon	
Chip	Cunningham	
tending	Solje	W1321	


